
From: Kwan, Delon
To: Hwang, Jin
Subject: RE: Hollywood Center Project WSA
Date: Thursday, November 29, 2018 8:47:58 AM

On fact sheet, ordinance savings is significant, almost double from
average, seeing majority coming from indoor and graywater, is that
correct? If yes, what’s contributing from indoor?
From: Hwang, Jin 
Sent: Thursday, November 01, 2018 6:56 AM
To: Rojo, Claudia
Cc: Kwan, Delon; Rayas-glen, Yvonne
Subject: Hollywood Center Project WSA
Good morning Claudia,
Please see the attached board package for the Hollywood Center Project WSA for the November

27th board meeting.
Thank you.
Jin Hwang
Civil Engineering Associate
Los Angeles Department of Water and Power
Water Resources Division
111 N. Hope St. Room 308
Los Angeles, CA 90012
213-367-4845
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